
Alderpoint County Water District 

P. O. Box 117 

Alderpoint, CA 95511 

(707) 926-5162 

                                                                  August 19, 2024 

County of Humboldt 
Board of Supervisors 

825 Fifth Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 

 

 

ATTEN:  Michelle Bushnell 
 

To the Board of Supervisors: 
 

     The Board of the Alderpoint County Water District is writing to you for the 
following matter.  Board Member Leonard Ward has resigned on August 4, 2024, 
due to illness.  Because of this, we have fallen below a quorum, so we are unable 
to conduct any business. 
     We need to have a person appointed so that we can resume our duties.  We do 
have an interested person, Ila Drummond who lives in Alderpoint and has been 
coming to meetings since January of 2024.  The board has discussed and would 
like to have Ila Drummond fill the seat.  
     It would be greatly appreciated if you could grant the Alderpoint County Water 
District this request. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Stacy Coleman, Board Member 

 

Geoffrey Davis, Board Member 

 

      


